
The group stressed the importance of consistency in support for child-centrcd initiatives. This
generation needed to establish the basis for long-termn policies, through education and other
avenues. Members dwelt on the nced to incorporate youth ini negotiations, flot just treat them as
listeners; this would underpin inter-generational and inter-ctbnic dialogue.

More emphasis nceds to bc placcd on education to create greater awareness o« and support for,
'<war-affccted children"'. Officiai Development Assistance (ODA) in education and health should
be increascd.

Children in prisons needed greater attention, particularly in obtaining adequate legal counsel and
provisions to meet their needs.

Canadians should receive more information on the important work Canada is doing in connection
with war-affectcd children.

The group strongly opposed any nazning and shaming activity which was outside the 'journalstc"
process, where it could be an important way of raising awareness on a number of issues.


